No. 0410/02 74

The Bangkok Metropolitan Administration presents its compliments to the
Embassy of Sweden and has the honour to inform that a delegation from Bangkok, led by
the Governor of Bangkok will participate in Storsjocupen 2020 to be held in the City of
Ostersund, the Kingdom of Sweden during 29 June - 4 July, 2020.

In addition to the afore-mentioned participation, the BMA delegation has
planned to visit Ostersund Municipality in the province of Jamtland for paying a courtesy call
on the Mayor of Ostersund and learning and discussing policy exchanges and cooperation
relating to urban management of Ostersund in such fields as traffic and transportation, public
works, city planning, water management etc. In this connection, the Bangkok Metropolitan
Administration would like to ask the Embassy’s kind assistance in transmitting this request to
the City of Ostersund for consideration. Further enquiries should be directed to the BMA
International Affairs Office, telephone No. 0 2224 8175 - 7, fax. No. 0 2224 4686, e-mail.
international.bangkok@gmail.com.

In expressing its profound thanks and appreciation to the Embassy of Sweden
on this matter and looking forward to receiving the response from the City of Ostersund at
the earliest convenience, the Bangkok Metropolitan Administration avails itself of this opportunity

to renew to the latter the assurances of its highest consideration.

The Embassy of Sweden,
BANGKOK.



